
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7,  2015 

 

NOTICE 
URCA advises that in accordance with Section 99(1)(a)(b) it has today published a Preliminary 

Determination on the Proposed Revision of Access and Interconnection Framework.  URCA intends to 

supplement the existing Access and Interconnection Guidelines (ECS 14/2010), so as to ensure efficient 

and timely negotiations in regards to access and interconnection services amongst licensees.  The 

proposed measures are a continuation of URCA’s efforts to fulfill its mandate to promote and maintain 

fair competition between licensees in the Electronic Communication Sector (ECS). 

Please click on the link below for a copy of the complete document  

http://www.urcabahamas.bs/decisions.php?cmd=view&id=20&pre=y 

 

http://www.urcabahamas.bs/decisions.php?cmd=view&id=20&pre=y

